For  current and ex-New Jerseyites who are interested in attending the Newark reunion to be held on May 21st in Somerset, NJ, attached is the reservation form and driving directions.  We hope you will attend.  The last reunion was such a huge success, they were persuaded to do it again.

This year there will be entertainment and also a fundraiser along with a Chinese dinner.  If you need further information, you can e-mail Yoland Skeet at sumeiart@aol.com or me at either gchin20041@yahoo.com or gchin20042@yahoo.com.

If you have any old pictures, please forward them to her for the slide show and the pictures will be returned to you.  Also, if you have any fond memories of the old days, please also forward them to her….we would all love to hear about them. 

